
PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
April 24, 2025 
 
The Rockton School District #140 announces a vacancy on the Rockton School District 
Board of Education. A two year term was unfilled at the April 1, 2025 election. Rockton 
School District #140 residents, who are interested in filling this position on the Board, are 
invited to send a letter of interest and resume by May 1, 2025. To be considered you 
must be a U.S. citizen, at least 18 years of age, have been a resident of the District of 
at least one year, and be a registered voter. Please send to: 
 
Rockton School District #140 
C/O Kelsey Lueshen 
1050 East Union Street 
Rockton, IL 61072 
 
Glenn Terry 
Superintendent, RSD #140 
 


